MUPY Signed MoU with Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital on Research Project of
druqs,‘herbs and food supplement devfelopment

September 8, 2022

On Thursday, September 8, 2022, from 04.30 — 07.00 pm., MUPY’s administrative team led by Assoc.
Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan the Dean, along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Deputy Dean for
Research and Innovation, Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, Deputy Dean for Education, Assoc. Prof.
Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations as well as Assoc. Prof.
Savita Chewchinda, Assoc. Prof. Thanarat Suansanae, and Assist. Prof. Dr. Wichit Nosoongnoen joined
the signing ceremony of the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for research cooperation between
Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital and Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University at the Siriraj

alumni room, Faculty of Medicine Siriraj HospitaL.DDDDln this regard, Prof. Prasit Watanapa, the
Dean of Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital and Prof. Kulkanya Chokephaibulkit, the Director of
Children’s Center was the representative of the Faculty of Medicine Siriraj HospitaL.DDDDHowever,
this MoU aimed to promote the research project and encourage the academic or related activities
consultant as well as support the students in the field of drugs, herbs and food supplement for both
in theories and practice. This collaboration will utilize the knowledge into commercial and public
benefits in the long run.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3255



